
From: Heather Slover <HSlover@sgcsd.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2023 12:39:18 PM 
To: Nicholas Criscone <NCriscone@sgcsd.net> 
Subject: Re: Resign as aide 
  
Good afternoon Nick, 
 
This email is to inform you that I will be resigning from an aide position to accept a gen ed 
position At Glen-Worden.  
 
 
I am appreciative of your continuing support which helped me to develop extensive skills 
within the school community.  
 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Heather Slover  
 


